
 

 

 

DATES 2018 

 

Term 3 Starts 

23rd July 

 

Earnslaw Trip 

29th August 

 

 

Rugby League  

Competition 

Events Centre 

29th August 

 

BOT Meeting  

19th September 

 

 

Term 3 Ends 

28th September 

 

 

 
 

Since our last newsletter, we have held         
our Glenorchy School Cross Country. We had 6 

students (Harvey, Ruby, Ben, Toby, 
Sadie and Stone) compete in the 
Wakatipu Zone Athletic Sports, 

then 4 students continue on to the 
Central Otago Cross Country.       

 Congratulations to Harvey who 
won the Central Otago Year 8 Boys 
event, Ruby, (4th in the Year 7 
Girls), Sadie (14th in the Year 6 
Girls and Toby (27th in the Year 6 
Boys). 
 

 
We will need to leave school at 8:35am tomorrow      
morning for our Earnslaw trip. Please make sure you are 

at school by 8:30am so that we can get away on time. We are meeting the     
captain at 9:30am, before the 10:00am sailing. Children will need to wear     
sensible, non slip footwear and warm clothing. Bring a raincoat, your lunch and 
a drink. We get back into Queenstown at 1:30pm and will return to Glenorchy 
after that. 

 
 
For the team going to the rugby league tournament       
tomorrow, the departure time from school is 9:00am, and 

students are reminded to bring their running gear, lunch, warm clothes and 

drink bottle. The team is expected back at school by 3:00pm. 
 

Our Friday School Lunches are proving popular and will therefore continue 
until the end of the term. Thank you to Gorettie and the Senior Class for        
organising this. We have decided to stick to the same menu. 
Chicken or Ham wrap with the options of lettuce, tomato, grated carrot,        
capsicum and cheese). Each order comes with a fruit and marshmallow kebab. 
Cost $5.00.  All proceeds go towards purchasing items for the weekly food   
technology (fancy name for cooking) lessons in the senior room. 

 
 

The Board of Trustees is about to develop our school charter and strategic 
plan for 2019 and beyond. It is really important that we have input from the 
school community, staff and students so that a shared vision and goals for     
students can be identified. Therefore, we would like as many of our parent    
community to attend a meeting on Wednesday 12 September at 6:30pm in the 
Junior Room to discuss your ideas and vision for Glenorchy School. You are 
most welcome to bring your children along. Further information will follow next 
week, but in the meantime, please diary this date. 

 
                   Paula, Helen, Andrew, Jenny & Gorettie 
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